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Summer is moving right along and we are coming into our “busy season.”  The Wilson County Fair opens on  August 13th and the car show is Sunday Aug. 15th.  We will need all hands on deck to park cars, judge and generally perform all the tasks that make the event run smoothly.  Members' cars will be displayed inside the clubhouse during fair week.  If you are interested in having your car displayed, you need to be at the next meeting (August 8th – 2PM) so we can decide on the cars to be used.  Also there will be an opening parade on Friday evening and we need to get our act together on that.  Since the club house is open during fair hours, we need volunteers to commit to take charge of each shift .  There are a number of issues to be resolved SO BE AT THE MEETING!!!   The fair is the “funnest” thing that happens around here, donate a little time and effort and you can be a part of its success.


The gravel road loop around our side of Fiddler's Grove has been paved!  No more dust and gravel bits to befoul our house.  Thanks to Fiddler's Grove Association and our treasury for making this happen.  We just keep getting' better.


The Red Boiling Springs Show is Sept. 10 and 11th.  Our work day is the 9th.  There will not be another regular meeting before then (after this Sunday).  There will most likely be some special called work sessions between now and the 9th so this is another reason to attend on Aug. 8th and find out. 

